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Transportation and Public Works 
Committee Report       
 
Downtown LRT Concept Plan – Southeast to West LRT Connection 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the May 25, 2011, Transportation Department report 2011TD5339, be 
referred back to Administration to: 

1. consult with Norquest College and Grant MacEwan College regarding 
the diagonal option for 107 Street access 

2. consult with the Chinese Benevolent Society, Boyle Street and other 
affected stakeholders on 102 Avenue and 102A Avenue between  
95 Street and 97 Street 

3. provide information regarding potential amendments to the proposed 
alignments, or other solutions, as a result of these consultations, prior 
to the completion of the Southeast to West LRT preliminary 
engineering, 

and report back to the September 20, 2011, Transportation and Public Works 
Committee meeting. 

History 

At the May 25, 2011, Transportation and Public Works Committee meeting, 
the May 25, 2011 Transportation Department report 2011TD5339 was 
considered and the Committee heard from S. MacLean and B. Quinton, Grant 
MacEwan University; N. Duggan, NorQuest College; M. Aubry; S. Rolingher, 
Chinese Benevolent Association; A. Kwan; C. J. Dorsey; A. Petrov, Winspear 
Centre; D. Koziak, Riverdale Community League, K. Minaker; L. Tyrell and  
J. Chase. 

Attachment 

May 25, 2011, Transportation Department report 2011TD5339. 

 

 
** Please note that the May 25, 2011, Transportation Department report 
was distributed previously with the May 25, 2011, Transportation and 
Public Works Committee meeting agenda. 
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